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SBA BULLETIN
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Issue 18, January 21, 1985

TUESDAY
TRIAL ADVOCACY TEAM, Mr. Natali, 10:00 - 1:00 p.m., Room D.
ENTERTAINMENT LAW JOURNAL general meeting, 12:00 - 12:50 p.m., Room 2.
BROWN BAG SPEAKERS FORUM!!! Come hear Dean Allan Ides speak on the
Members of the Supreme Court. This is the first program in a semester-
long series with various professors addressing many subjects and issues.

Don't miss any of them. See you in the Student Lounge from 12:00 - 1:00
\P.m. and don't forget to bring your lunch.

WEDNESDAY
LAST DAY FOR LATE REGISTRATION. LAST DAY TO ADD CLASSES -- BY 6 P.M.
REPUBLICAN LAW FORUM general meeting, 12:10 - 1:00 p.m., Room 5.

INTERNATIONAL LAW JOURNAL general meeting for all editors and staff,
12:15 in the ILJ Office. Plans for the semester will be discussed.

PROF. JOSEPHSON'S ECN CLASS, FALL 1984: all material owed to you are
available in envelopes outside Prof. Josephson's office, Room 302. Prof.
Josephson will be available to discuss any post-course issues by
appointment.

CLINIC EXTERN OPPORTUNITY WITH S.E.C. Student interested in a summer
externship with the Securities & Exchange Commission should apply through
the Clinics Office by today. See the Clinics bulletin board on the 2nd
floor of the Burns Building. for more information.

LIBEL & SLANDER COMMITTEE MEETINGS. Students interested in helping out
with any aspect of the show should attend either the meeting at 12:l§
P.m. in Room 6 or at 5:00 in Room 6. If you cannot make either meeting,
please contact Cindy Lopez, Andrea Bovas or Leslie McConnell.

THURSDAY
ASIAN AMERICAN LAW STUDENTS ASSOCIATION general meeting, 4:30 p.m. in the
AALSA office. All members and interested students, please attend. We
will be discussing another fundraiser, an exam writing and resume writing

seminar, review sessions, tentative projects with other minority
organizations and, of course, the luau. :

WOMEN'S UNION general meeting, 12:00 - 1:00 P.m., Women's Union Office.

Important that everyone attend. We will be planning the major projects

for the semester including the Loyola Women in the Law Conference.

CIVIL PROCEDURE MAKE-UP CLASS, Mr. McDermott, 8:30 - 10:00 a.m., Moot Ct.

TRIAL ADVOCACY TEAM, Mr. Natali, 12:00 - 4:00 p.m., Room D.

CIVIL PROCEDURE EXAM REVIEW, Mr. May, 2:00 - 5:00 p.m.,‘South Hall.
SATURDAY

ORAL ARGUMENTS, Profs. Manheim, Costello and Friesen, 9:00 - 4:00 p.m.,
Faculty Lounge, Rooms 1 through 4.
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Please be sure to see page three of the SBA Bulletin.

NEXT MONDAY
BALSA general meeting, 5:30 p.m., in Room 4.
GENERAL

DO YOU RECALL THE ANXIETY OF APPLYING TO LAW SCHOOL? Here is your
opportunity to speak to prospective students about your experiences at
Loyola. The Admission Office is hosting its annual Open House on Friday,
February 1, from 3:30 - 7:15 p.m. Please contact the Admissions Office
for further information if you would like to attend.

BLUEBOOK PICK-UP will now be handled by the Faculty Support Office
located on the 3rd floor of the Burns Building, Room 319. A list of
bluebooks which have been submitted for distribution will be posted at
the Registrar's Office, as well as Room 319. The schedule for
distribution is Monday - Thursday from 9 - 11 a.m. and from 4 - 6 pP.m.
through March 14. Friday is from 9 - 11 a.m. Thereafter, students may
Pick up bluebooks on Wednesdays only from 9 - 11 a.m. and from 4 - 6 p.m.
This schedule will be strictly followed.

WORK STUDY STUDENTS: your 1984 W-2's are in the Student Accounts Office.

BOOKSTORE HOURS: 10 - 8 p.m., Monday through Thursday and 10 - 6 p.m. on

Friday. Beginning on February 11, 11 - 7 P.m. Monday through Thursday
and 11 - 3 p.m. on Friday.

*STUDENT WORKERS needed in video department. See Richard Ross in his
office in the 1440 building or call extension 1111.

NEW PAD MEMBERS: stop by the PAD office and pick up your membership
certificates.

ATTENTION ALL FUTURE SCREENPLAY WRITERS: Rumor has it that talent scouts
are seeking new comedians to write funny skits for the upcoming hit of
the '80s: Libel and Slander ' 85. Scripts should be submitted to Box

93, Cahpus Mail, or turn them into Cindy Lopez by January 21 or February
lst. Of course, the directors can only pick a select few, so priority
will be given to .short, 3 -5 min. scripts turned in by the 1lst deadline.

FIRST ANNUAL MONTE CARLO CASINO NIGHT to be held on Friday, March 1, from
7 p.m. - 1 a.m. Food, fun, music and gambling!!! Sponsored by Loyola Law
School Inter-Organizational Council. Tickets will go on sale Jan. 28.
Watch for details and ticket information in next week's Bulletin.

GRANTS UP TO $3,000 FROM WOMEN LAWYERS' PUBLIC ACTION GRANT FOUNDATION
are available to encourage law students to participate in programs for
the public interest. Application forms are available in the Women's
Union Office. Deadline for application is March 20, 1985.

WORD PROCESSOR/TYPIST WANTED: The Loyola of Los Angeles International
and Comparative Law Journal is looking for 1 or 2 students for word
processing. Flexible hours. Great working environment. Up to 20 hours
per week. Must be work-study eligible. 'Will train. If interested,
please call Ken O'Rourke at 736-1112 or inquire at the ILJ office, 1420
West Ninth Street. ;

LIBRARY UPDATE: The Law Library remodeling is nearing completion. The
full area of the North Reading Room is available now and the full area of
the South Reading Room will be available by Friday. The study tables
have been removed from the Student Lounge. Restrooms are now available
on the second floor. LEXIS should be back on line this week. The new
photocopier service is in place and prepaid photocopier cards can be
purchased at the Graphics Office, lst floor of the Burns Building from 9
- 5, Monday through Friday, or the Registrar's Office from 5 - 6 P.M.,
Monday through Thursday. Payment must be by check. The copy machines
can either be operated by coin or card, but there is a savings if you buy
a card. Please see memo on the Graphics Office door for detailed info.

CALIFORNIA STATE GRADUATE FELLOWSHIPS =-- FIRST YEAR STUDENTS ONLY:
Supplements for these and the SAAC forms are available in the Financial
Aid Office. Both forms, plus an unofficial copy of the LSAT scores, are
due February 11 at the College Scholarships Service, Berkeley,
California, 94701. These fellowships provide tuition and fees up to
$5,830 for students attending a CALIFORNIA graduate or professional
school full~time and are renewable for up to two additional years. See
Financial Aid Bulletin board for sample form mock=-up.
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LAWYERS WIVES OF LOS ANGELES & AFFILIATES SCHOLARSHIP applications are
available in the Financial Aid Office. This scholarship.is offered to
students beyond the first year of Law School. Applications should be
returned to the Financial Aid Office by February 1, 1985.

SECOND SEMESTER CREDIT OF NATIONAL DIRECT STUDENT LOANS: All students
expecting to receive the second half of their NDSL awards need: 150)
financial aid transcripts from all post-secondary schools attended for
more than a semester, filed with the Financial Aid Office before the
second disbursement may be credited and 2.) May, 1985 GRADUATES who are
NDSL recipients must f£ill out and return repayment papers sent out Mid-

December before they can receive credit for their Spring Semester NDSL
awards.

1984/85 FISL, GSL, LSAAP, CLAS APPLICATIONS DEADLINES: February 1,
19851111 All private lender loans must be submitted to the Financial Aid
Office by February 1, for certification before being forwarded to a
student's lender. Lenders' policy requires that loan applications be
received at least 90 days before the end of a school term. Note: This,

is for the CURRENT YEAR, 1984-85. See Spring '84 Registration Packet for
deadlines.

WRITING COMPETITIONS SPONSORED BY THE AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION/LAW SCHOOL
DIVISION:

HOWARD C. SCHWAB MEMORIAL ESSAY CONTEST -- FAMILY LAW

Eligible: All second and third year students
Subject: Any aspect of family law

Paper length: 3,000 words or less

Deadline: April 5, 1985

Notification of Award: July 1985

Cash Award: 1st $500, 2nd $300, 3rd $200
NATURAL RESOURCES STUDENT WRITING COMPETITION

Eligible: all law students

Subject: topics related to natural resources, energy
or environmental law

Paper length: 50 pages or 1less

Deadline: March 30, 1985

Notification of Winners: May 6, 1985

Cash Prize: 1st $1000, 2nd $500

PUBLIC CONTRACT LAW SECTION ESSAY CONTEST

Eligible: all law students enrolled during 1984-85

Subject: Impossibility and Impracticability of
Performance in Public Contracting

Paper length: 50 pages or less

Deadline: June 1, 1985

Notification of Award: July 1985

Cash Award: 1lst $300, 2nd $200, 3rd $100

These writing competitions are a super opportunity to exercise your
writing skills. In most cases, the winning essays are published in ABA
section journals and periodicals. For more details, see the competitions
bulletin board in Cafeteria area or see Phil Soto or Tim Clarke in the
SBA Office. Also, see Lia in the Dean's Office for additional
information on a variety of student writing competitions.

CONCERN FOR DYING. If you are interested in assuring patient autonomy
with regard to treatment during critical illness and wish to prevent
futile prolongation of the dying process and needless suffering by the
dying and their families, then you may be interested in participating in
the Concern for Dying Leadership Training Program. Deadline for

application is April 19, 1985. See Phil Soto or Tim Clarke for further
details.

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE SBA BULLETIN IS EACH THURSDAY AT 10 A.M.

IN THE DEAN'S OFFICE. SUBMISSIONS MUST BE SIGNED AND ACCOMPANIED BY A
PHONE NUMBER OR THEY WILL NOT BE PRINTED.
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